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Upcoming Programs

May 10th Canoeing and Batteau 
presentation- Morgan, Chris
Mr. G.'s  head shave this 
Meeting!

May 17th Stump The Quartermaster-
Tyler P., Jake

May 24th Fire Starting- Read M., 
Mark P.

May 31st Skits- James T.

June 7th Batteau Buzz- Come see 
what the buzz is all about

We need adult volunteers 
for the Batteau trip.

Committees are forming 
now for 

food and gear!
Please offer to help!

Contact Morgan Dykshorn: 
798-9399

Camping Trips 
 
May 21st-23rd   Point Lookout State  
Park  A great laid back camp out 
on the Potomac River.  Great time 
to practice your canoeing skills for 
the Batteau.  You get to fish in the 
Chesapeake Bay too.

June 5th Kings Dominion Day
Come have fun celebrating 100 years 
of scouting at Kings Dominion. Get a 
discounted ticket by wearing your 
Class B.  We can even set up a cool 
display to show off how great Troop 
700 is.

June 19th-26th James River Batteau 
Festival  An awesome trip on the 
James River that you have to go on!
Families are welcome!  Come for 
the entire week or just a day or 2.

July 11th -17th Summer Camp
Earn tons of merit badges while 
having a great time. 

July 31st Jamboree Day
Help celebrate the 100th year of 
scouting!

August 6th-14th Seabase 

August 13th -15th    Please help us   
choose a campout! 

--Trip Champions – 

May  -   Christopher G.
Kings Dominion Day - Michael W.
June   -   Will B. &  Morgan D.
July  -   Sam C.
Jamboree Day - James T.
August  -  Jesse D.

PATROL LEADERSHIP

SPL................................Sam C. 739-1202

ASPL-PROGRAM......Jacob P.. 798-6028
                                   Morgan D.798-9399

ASPL-OUTINGS....Michael W. 449-1351

QUARTERMASTERS..Jake H. 752-6760 
                                      Tyler P.  227-3458

SCRIBE........................Ryan P.  227-3458

PL WHALES................Mark P. 883-5094

PL DRAGONS.............Tom W. 449-1762

PL SCORPIO..............James T. 798-7364

PL EAGLES.................John B. 683-5922

SCOUTMASTER....Mr.Gould  883-9410

FLAG CEREMONY!
On May 22nd  at 3 PM 

Relay for Life has asked if Troop 
700 could do a flag ceremony for 
their cancer walk event.  It's at the 
Office Supply building on Route 1. 

If you can participate, let Ryan 
Phaup know.  Also, this would 

count for one of the requirements 
for the 100 year patch.
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